Management Board of the
Science and Technology Park
"Euro-Centrum” Sp. z o.o.

v

Subject: cancellation of proceedings Z-1/1/2023/PNT in the part concerning Scope I, II,
1l.

On behalf of the persons appointed by the resolution of the Board of Directors of the
Science and Technology Park "Euro-Centrum” Sp. z 0.0. No. 1/1/2023 of January 13, 2023 to
conduct the proceedings for:

“Provision of consulting services on the territory of the Municipality of Ceadir-Lunga,
Moldova".

in connection with the Project entitled. "HOW FAR & FAST CAN WE GO? ACCELERATING JUST
ENERGY TRANSITION IN CEADIR-LUNGA" (UNDPIRH-CFP-202205 PCF) under the Summer 2022
Call for Proposals to the Polish Challenge Fund program

We would like to kindly inform you that no bids were submitted for the scope numbered
I,LIl in the subject proceeding. In view of the above, we request the cancellation of the
proceedings in the part concerning:

1) Scopenrl,

2) Scope nr ll,

3) Scope nrlll
At the same time we would like to clarify that in the proceeding number Z-1/1/2023/PNT

the Contracting Authority has allowed bids for one scope, thus the evaluation of bids is
carried out separately for each scope. In view of the above, it is possible and advisable to
partially cancel the proceedings with regard to the scopes mentioned in this letter, while
continuing  the  proceedings with regard to the remaining scopes.

sincerely,

POliSh a]d FE’aLrll{%i;llfoi/r::{euchmnologiczny mﬂ

Projekt ,JAK DALEKO MOZEMY ZAJSC | JAK SZYBKO MOZEMY TO ZROBIC? PRZYSPIESZENIE SPRAWIEDLIWES TRANSFORMACII ENERGETYCZNEJ W CEADIR-LUNGA” realizowany
jest przez Program Narodéw Zjednoczonych ds. Rozwoju (UNDP) za posrednictwem Polish Challenge Fund, przy wsparciu finansowym Ministerstwa Spraw Zagranicznych
Rzeczypospolitej Polskiej.



